
Bird Walk at Beals Preserve
Saturday, May 14, 2016

 7:00 AM
The Southborough Open Land Foundation (SOLF) 
will take part in Mass Audubon’s annual 
“Birdathon” with a bird walk led by Jeff Collins, 
Director of Mass Audubon’s Ecological 
Management Department. The walk will be at Beals 
Preserve on Saturday May 14. Beals Preserve is 
located on Main Street across from Chestnut Hill 
Road. Meet at 7:00 AM at the triangle area of Main 
St. (Route 30) and Northborough Rd. for a brief 
introduction. You can also meet at the Kiosk on 
Beals Preserve, but you will miss the introduction.

No previous bird watching experience is necessary. 

Bring binoculars and dress appropriately for ticks. 
The walk will finish at approximately 9:00 AM

This event is free and open to all.
www.solf.org




